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“We have one, and only one ambition:  To be the best.”
~Lee A. Iacocca~
 
Dear Deborah, 
 
I am writing to you today with some good news.  The Institutional Effectiveness Partnership Initiative Steering Committee met on Wednesday and reviewed 20 letters of interest that had been submitted requesting a Partnership Resource Team (PRT) to come to their college to assist them in strengthening their institutions.  This is a great response and I, as well as the rest of the Committee are inspired by the CEOs who are taking the responsibility to help their colleges become as good as they can be.  
 
As you can imagine, with 20 applications we cannot get to all of those this Spring.  To that end, the applications were reviewed for content and any sense of urgency as to get a team in as soon as possible.  I am pleased to tell you that your college is one of the seven that has been included to be visited in the inaugural semester as a result of the Institutional Effectiveness Partnership Initiative. 
 
The initiative is able to provide a PRT to your college for a technical assistance visit this Spring.  We are currently in the process of matching individuals who have volunteered to serve in this process with the needs expressed in your particular college’s letter of interest.   
 
Dr. Matthew Lee will be contacting you within the next two weeks to review the draft list of members that will be included on your partnership resource team.  In particular, he will need your help in identifying any conflicts or background information that would inform the team membership.  He will also be working with you to schedule the first visit in April or early May and ascertaining at that time if there is any additional information that is needed to help the team prepare prior to the initial visit.
 
In the meantime, I need your help. 
 
First, please identify the individuals from your college who you believe the PRT should meet with on their initial visit.  Secondly, we would like for you to identify some days in April and/or early May that your team will be able to come together on your campus and meet with the PRT.  When Dr. Lee phones you, please share those dates with him in order to move the process along and take any unnecessary delays out of the scheduling process.  The timeframe needed for the first visit should be a six hour time frame so that as much progress can be made and resources deployed to help you move toward implementation of your plan. 
 
Once again, I want to thank you for your commitment to your college and district and applaud you for moving forward on this very important initiative.  I am convinced it will have many positive outcomes for our system as well as for the individual colleges involved.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at any time.  If you are going to be at the NorCal meeting his weekend, I would be glad to speak with you about any aspects of this if you so desire.  
 
Congratulations again and I look forward to talking with you soon.
 
Sincerely,
 
Dr. Dianne Van Hook
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